


Celebrating together at the village 
Christmas party.

A sweet thank you! 
We held a special morning tea recently for the Selwyn minivan drivers Jo, Gerard and Maggie, to thank We held a special morning tea recently for the Selwyn minivan drivers Jo, Gerard and Maggie, to thank 
them for everything they do to support our tenants on van outings. Each received a bottle of wine, them for everything they do to support our tenants on van outings. Each received a bottle of wine, 
chocolates, a flower and a handmade lolly lei, as well as a special certificate of appreciation. Ka pai, team!chocolates, a flower and a handmade lolly lei, as well as a special certificate of appreciation. Ka pai, team!


